

525 WEST JEFFERSON ST. • SPRINGFIELD, ILLINOIS 62761 •(217) 782-3516 FAX: (217) 785-4111

ELECTRONICALLY DELIVERED

April 19, 2021

Edward J. Green, MBA, JD Foley & Lardner LLP 321 North Clark Street, Suite 3000 Chicago, Illinois 60654-4762

Email: egreen@foley.com

Re: DEFERRAL ACKNOWLEDGEMENT

PROJECT NUMBER #:20-039 – Mercy Hospital and Medical Center

PROJECT NUMBER #:20-042 – Mercy Care Center

Dear Mr. Green:

We are in receipt of your emails dated April 19, 2021 to defer the projects referenced above from the May 4, 2021 State Board Meeting until the June 15, 2021 State Board Meeting.

Should you have any questions or concerns please contact Mike Constantino or George Roate of my staff at Mike.Constantino@illinois.gov or George.Roate@illinois.gov or 217.782.3516.

Sincerely,

Courtney Avery

Combrey Avery

Administrator

Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board